
Summer internships & Job opportunities
The Green Program is featuring an information session for the new Belize program. In this Belize info 
session, you will learn more about the program's focus on Sustainable Action for Coastal Communities 
and Ocean Conservation. The GREEN Program: Belize is now enrolling for two program sessions in June 
2022. RSVP for the information session on March 17 @ 12:00 PM. Learn more and apply today!

Camp Champions is in Marble Falls, Texas and is a premier sleepaway camp that serves children aged 5-
17. Camp Champions is looking for students to help develop intangible skills including leadership, 
responsibility, and teamwork, all while doing activities they love. We're particularly looking for students 
who are interested in getting outside and working in our waterfront and outdoors departments.  
Questions and inquiries should email: info@campchampions.com.

University of Buffalo Field Camp is offering a 6-credit-hour course gives students an immersive mapping 
experience in the American West (Colorado and Utah), and runs from May 24 - June 20, 2022. Please 
see the website below, and email me (tgregg@buffalo.edu) if you have any questions. APPLY NOW: 
Trying to fill the camp by March 7!

Southern Illinois University is offering Geology Field Courses. The School of Earth Systems and 
Sustainability at SIU offers a 6-week summer field geology course conducted in the mountains and 
basins of Montana and Wyoming. 

View full listing of Geology Summer Research Opportunities here. 

March 4, 2022

“Ice Age Megafauna: Fossil Preservation” – Beneski Museum of Natural History. Come hear and 
support your fellow geology colleague at one of the upcoming tour sessions. Sadie Gomez ’22 starts off 
Session I this Saturday, March 5 at 11:00 am. View the entire series of student docent tour sessions.
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Please share your news & announcement with me
I would love to share them with the department!
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